
Ms. Maggie Erickson, Supervisor

Dear Ms. Erickson,

I have recently become aware that the County of Ventura doesn't have 
a Commission on the Status of Women. Since the majority of the 
population are women and are faced with unique problems needing 
unique solutions, I am strongly urging the Board to establish such 
a Commission.

I would also appreciate being advised as to when the Board intends 
to consider this establishment so that I may support its adoption 
in person.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Margaret McAndrew Mixon


